
Capital City Yacht Club 
Team BAM! is excited to collaborate with Capital City Yacht Club (CCYC), a 
not-for-profit assembly of nautical enthusiasts to develop a modern solution to its 
business management. 
 
The replacement of CCYC's existing Microsoft Access application with an extensible 
database solution and integrated web interface will function as a demonstration of 
our learning in Camosun College's Information and Computer Systems program. 

Team BAM! 
 
Brendon Waters​ ​is a technology enthusiast looking to broaden the scope of his 
knowledge in the software development domain. Formerly a personal lines insurance 
broker, Brendon has developed strong communication skills, business etiquette, and 
the ability to easily deconstruct any endeavour into its component parts. He hopes to 
delve into software development with a career that melds his passion for technology 
with his other hobbies such as games, writing, and D&D. For Capstone 2019, 
Brendon will be doing both front-end and database design. 

 

Ashleigh Logan ​ ​has developed a keen understanding of web development, 
databases, system administration, and software development during her time at 
Camosun. In her free time, you’ll usually find her playing tabletop games with friends, 
working on a puzzle, or helping people learn new skills. 

 

Melanie Kerr​ ​is an Associate Technical Analyst for BC Ferries after completing a 
co-op term there in August 2018. Melanie enjoys her job and appreciates the breadth 
of real-world experience it has provided her with. Following graduation, she looks 
forward to expanding her knowledge by pursuing certifications in database 
management and in network security. 

Thank you 
 
Team BAM! Would like to thank Curt Belanger, Marcos Carretero, and Myrna Beggs 
at CCYC for their support on our Capstone project. We could also like to thank Doug 
Greening for his mentorship during our project development, our Project Chair, 
Saryta Schaerer, and the rest of the faculty at Camosun for providing an 
environment rich in learning experiences. 


